
INFORMATION EVENING

POSTGRADUATE PATHWAY
IN

VIOLENCE STUDIES

Tuesday October 11, 2016
5.30 – 7.30pm

Function Room (Room 220) 
School of Population Health (next to Gate 1) 

Tāmaki Campus
University of Auckland

261 Morrin Road, Glenn Innes, Auckland

Come along and hear about this programme, meet academic staff, and talk about your
professional development needs.

This postgraduate programme is a collaboration between the School of Population Health and the
School of Counselling, Human Services and Social Work at the University of Auckland.

Who is the pathway designed for? Practitioners (e.g., trainers, prevention and support
workers, counsellors, social workers, health professionals), health promoters, researchers, and
policy analysts and managers. It is suitable for people already working in the field, or people
considering doing so.

What does it offer? The pathway provides an opportunity to take a variety of courses aimed at
increasing knowledge and understanding of the important fields of intimate partner violence, child
abuse and neglect and other forms of family and whanau violence. The two core courses are each
taught by leading academics in the field, and have been designed to cover the core competencies
required of professionals working in this sector. Assessments are designed to help you think
through and develop solutions to real-world problems.

When and How? The delivery format for the two core courses is via three 2-day blocks in
Auckland, so they can be combined with work or distance learning.

What qualification can I get? Courses can be taken as stand-alone courses, or as part of a 
postgraduate Health Sciences or Social Work qualification, and at the Postgraduate Certificate, 
Diploma or Masters degree level. Course flyers can be found at
nzfvc.org.nz/events/postgraduate-pathway-in-violence-studies-2017

Come along to the Information Evening and find out more!

To discuss with an Academic Advisor, please contact
Dr Peter Huggard, School of Population Health
(p.huggard@auckland.ac.nz) or Associate Professor
Liz Beddoe, School of Counselling, Human Services
and Social Work (e.beddoe@auckland.ac.nz).
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